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A Note from our President:  

Helau and Alaaf dear fellow Rheinischer Verein members and friends! We had a lot of fun at our 

Weihnachtfeier in December, please see the pictures below from our gathering! Special thanks goes 

to Allen and Deb Keinert at Mr. and Mrs. Claus, Craig Wheeler as our Elf and Horst Schaller and 

Joanne Baker for our live music and sing-along! With the new year here, let’s work together to make 

this a bright 2024!  Please mark your calendars to be sure you can attend our next meeting so we can 

plan for our Maskenball on Feb. 10!  We look forward as our Karneval Season continues and all the 

fun to enjoy!  Einen Guten Rutsch ins neue Jahr! Rheinischer Verein, Präsident, Curt Bauer   

 

   
Laura Steinbrenner – Jan. 2, Elizabeth LaMarche – Jan. 7,  

Margarit Lienhard – Jan. 10 and Debra Keinert – Jan. 15   

Radio:   Jan. 6, Feb. 3, March 2:  We have our radio spot from 1:45 – 2:00 on WJYI 1340 am 

on your radio dial.  Please continue to support Bob Ziegenbein by listening and enjoying to his 

program every Saturday from 1:00-4:30! We thank Bob for all that he has done to help our Verein 

with his broadcasting talents!  Let your friends know and enjoy some nice music! Tra-la-la-laaaaaa!     
 

**Club News**  

Maskenball Committee: DoubleTree, Brookfield Room Reservation code for Feb. 10 
*In the RV Milwaukee room block: group code: RV8 for the $99/room which includes a full 

breakfast the day after!To make your reservation, call: 800-222-8733 or local: 262-792-1212 
 
* Hospitality room refreshments.    Please sign up at our next member meeting Jan. 21 or be sure 

to let Diana (414-708-2866) know what you would like to bring to our hospitality room for after our 

Maskenball. This can be food/snacks, drinks, cups/plates etc. Everyone pitching in will help continue 

our fun!   

 

 Membership Dues:   Please send in your $40 check per person made out to: Rheinischer Verein of 

Milwaukee. Please mail this to Diana Bauer, S62W22980 Townline Rd, Waukesha, WI  53189 or give to Diana 

at one of our meetings. If you have any questions, Diana’s phone number is: 414-708-2866.  

**Please have your dues paid up before April 21st which is our annual meeting! 



 

 

It’s a BOY!! RV member Laura Steinbrenner, just received her best St. Nikolaus gift ever, her 

first grandchild, August born on Dec. 6! ♥ You will be able to know who Laura is by her glow of being 

an Omi as she will be now called by her family! Congratulations to your growing family! ♥ 

     
 

 
2024 Events 

Jan.  Meeting, Jan. 21 – The  Bavarian Bierhaus at 2 p.m.  
Feb.   Maskenball, Feb. 10 – at the DoubleTree in Brookfield with the 4 Biermen  
        RV Room block at Doubletree code: group code: RV8 for $99/room. 

        To make your reservation, call: 800-222-8733 or local: 262-792-1212 
Kehraus, Feb.17 at The Bavarian Bierhaus, 2 Biermen 

  No Meeting 

March  Meeting, March 10 – The  Bavarian Bierhaus at 2 p.m. 
April  Annual Meeting & Voting for Board Members, April 21–The  Bavarian Bierhaus at 2 p.m. 
 

 
*Member meetings are at 2 p.m. 
**Dates and time may be subject to change – please watch emails, newsletters and our website!  

 

 

 
Information:  Please call/email one of the board members with updates on your  

health, happy events and/or any other news you’d like to share. 

President: Curt Bauer, curtbauer@hotmail.com  cell: 414-708-2958 

Treasurer: Diana Bauer, dianabauer324@gmail.com cell: 414-708-2866 

Recording Secretary: Sue Semrow ~ 262-366-7727 

Fest President: Mark Semrow ~ 262-366-3333 

Correspondence Secretary:  Sonja Bauer ~ 414-708-2866 

1st Property Custodian ~ Allen Keinert ~ 414-217-4540 

Please note, our club’s website:  www.rheinischervereinofmilwaukee.com 

And find us on facebook: search: rheinischervereinofmilwaukee  

Our club email is: rheinischerverein@ymail.com                                 
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Some of our Weihnachtsfeier photos!      
 

     
 

     
 

      
 



 

    
 

   
 

        
 

  


